
L7987
UPC Code: 07847797344

Country of Origin: Mexico - *Eligible for ARRA funded projects
> $7,443,000

*Disclaimer
Description
Single U Eye, Closed Mesh, Single Weave, Bus-Drop Duty, Support Wire Mesh Grip
.960 - 1.25 Cable Dia.Range, Length

Material Specifications
Mesh Material Tinned Bronze Wire

Standards and Certifications
Standards and

Certifications
CSA

Warranty 2-Year Limited

Mechanical Specifications
Duty Bus-Drop

Eye Type Single U  Eye
Mesh Style Closed

Weave Single
Cable Range .960 - 1.25

Approx. Break
Strength

1,900

Workload Safety
Factor (lbs)

190
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*Buy American Compliant Logo -- The American Recovery And Reinvestment Act of 2009 (“ARRA”)
provides federal grants and loans for projects throughout the country. Section 1605 of the Act,
named the “Buy American” provision, requires that certain materials and manufactured products
used in projects funded by the Act be manufactured in the United States. The appearance of the
Recovery Act Logo in relation to a Leviton product is only intended to reflect that such product may
be used in an ARRA funded project. It does not mean that such product or Leviton is sponsored or
endorsed by, or that Leviton receives funds from, the federal government or the Recovery
Accountability and Transparency Board. Nothing in Leviton’s use of the logo is intended to suggest
anything regarding the requirements for funding under ARRA.


